From: Chuck Emmett on behalf of vice-commander@perch-base.org
To: Chuck Emmett.

Subject: Flash Traffic 11-07: Awards Banquet Silent Auction

Date: Wednesday, November 20, 2013 1:30:35 PM

Attachments: image003 nng

Penct Base USSVI

Flack “Taffee

Number: 11-07_2013 Date: Nov. 20, 2013

As we did the past year, we will have a silent auction at our next Awards Banquet on Friday evening, January 24. To make sure we have
items for sale that will help our Base and Arizona’s Silent Service Memorial fund, please bring them to the Pearl Harbor ceremony (Dec. 7, of
course) or the December Base meeting.

Don’t forget! Bring the items to one of the two events!

Chuck Emmett
Vice Commander
Communications Officer
Perch Base, Phoenix, AZ
U.S. Submariners
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